
 

  
 
 

Glenwood Avenue Bridge Replacement Project
 

Project Description:  The 
Glenwood Avenue Bridge has 
been rated "Poor" by TDOT 
bridge inspectors in their bi-
annual inventory. This project will 
contract with Twin K Construction 
to replace the bridge with a new, 
equivalently sized structure. The 
City of Knoxville previously hired 
Cannon & Cannon to provide 
professional services for the 
design, utility coordination and 
construction inspection services 
for the project. 
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Schedule:   
Bid Opening:  March 13, 2013 
Notice to Proceed:  October 7, 2013 
Contract Completion Date:  October 10, 2014 
 
Current Contract Price:  $ 464,118 
 
November 2014 Status:  The project is complete. 
 
Project Designer:  Cannon & Cannon, Inc. 
Construction Contractor:    Twin K Construction, Inc. 

Madeline Rogero, Mayor 
 

James R. Hagerman, PE 

 
City of Knoxville Contact 
Construction Engineer:  Robin Tipton, PE (865) 215-6100 Director of Engineering 


